From: Caroline Clarke 
Sent: 31 January 2019 18:26
To: Paul Seckington
Subject: Housing development in Sibford Ferris

Dear Mr Paul Seckington
[bookmark: _GoBack]Reference 18/01894/OUT

I am writing to let you know that I am not happy that planning permission is in progress for houses to be built opposite my house.
Hook Norton Road gets very busy from early as 7.30am with the school traffic and people going to work, so when building starts this will be unbearable with only one way in and out for the lorry’s.

I find it hard to believe you can not consider any where else suitable in the village to build. If you look around the village there are smaller plots of land which could be used for mini developments, this would help with the extra traffic in and out of the village.

I would also like to say if and when they sell the houses it will say with outstanding views, which will be taken away from me

Yours sincerely

Mr L M Clarke

(Mr L M Clarke 2Hook Norton Road, Sibford Ferris Nr Banbury OX15 5QR)

Sent from my iPhone
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